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Discoveries 1n

Kimmeridge

Seasons greetis from
The Etches Collection

Dear Friends,
A year in review... 2022 has been a very eventful year here at the
museum. There are many success stories, so, let's look at just a few of
the highlights from the past 12 months. We launched this newsletter
in both the e-mail and print formats, both of which continue to be
popular. The redevelopment of our education programme contin-
ued apace, giving students a unique opportunity to learn about
Earth's natural history using topics connected to national curriculum
learning outcomes. Our lecture series 'An Exploration of Planet
Earth' was launched, you can check out and purchase these lec-
tures on our website. Another success story was our Inaugural Chil-
dren's Fossil Competition that kicked off in March and ended with six
winners having their fossils on display at the museum alongside our
collection. The team travelled over to Lyme Regis for a weekend of
fun at the Lyme Regis Fossil Festival. Steve gave two very popular
1 . ¢ talks at the Chalke Valley History Festival. There was an international
; e collaboration between our museum, The University of Southampton,
: .. 8 and the Instituto de Ciencias Geolégicas in Uruguay on the topic of
Why not ]Olﬂ us mawsoniid coelacanths from the Kimmeridge Clay Formation. The
museum successfully launched our online subscription service Etches
: * Online and our Friends Membership too. There are many more ac-
on SOClal Medla complishments over the past 12 months, but this gives you a taste of

i what we have been up to.
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Steve

Why not get all your
Jurassic Stocking
fillers here!

The Inaugural Children’s Fossil
Competition Update

When we came up with the concept for the children's fossil competition,
on the back of a comment that Steve Etches made in passing one morn-
ing last September (2021), we worked through dall the logistics in the
autumn of last year and we honestly had no idea how this would go or if
we could get such a competition off the ground. The team here at the
museum banded together with a dogged determination to make the
competition happen. So, now when we look at the display case with the
six winners' fossils, there is a huge collective sense of accomplishment
within the feam. The Children’s Fossil Competition was truly an enormous
success and succeeded in all the areas that we hoped it would, particu-
larly in the promotion of earth sciences, education, fun, fossil hunting and
family engagement. Again, we would like to thank PetroStrat for their
sponsorship of the competition.

Opportunities to Support the
Museum

Etches Collection Friends Membership Package: Support us by subscribing

to our Etches Annual 'Friends' Membership package of £49.99. To find out

more about this exclusive opportunity and how to purchase, please speak
to a member of our feam

Etches Online: The Etches Collection Digital Subscription (Etches Online).

Your chance to have exclusive virfual access to our amazing museum from

wherever you are in the world. Support the museum 'virtually' for a monthly

recurring subscription of only £4.99 per month or £54.99 for the full year. To
find out more speak to our team or visit our website.

YouTube: You may or may not know that we have a very interesting and
rapidly expanding YouTube channel that puts out videos every week. Our
YouTube channel is a FREE resource to watch and subscribe to... It is well
worth checking out, but don't forget fo subscribe to the channel and like
our content. This will help us grow our channel and develop new content.



